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The August mystery bird photograph shows an obviously small bird with a 
sharp-pointed bill, two prominent wing bars, and a well-defined broken eye ring. 
Although the underparts give no indication of being streaked, some sort of 
marking at the sides of the upper breast is suggested. In addition, the bird's tail 
appears particularly short, thus accentuating the bird's small size.

To unravel this tiny bird's identity, a few basic reminders are in order. First, 
the thin and sharp-pointed bill suggest that the bird is an insectivore. 
Gnatcatchers have longer tails than the pictured bird. Golden-crowned Kinglets 
have a distinctly different head pattern, while Ruby-crowned Kinglets possess 
eye crescents in front of and behind the eye, not above and below. The bills of 
vireos, some species of which have prominent wing bars, are thicker and hooked 
at the tip, unlike that of the mystery bird. By elimination, the mystery bird is a 
warbler.

The presence of wing bars at once removes many warbler species from 
consideration, and the absence of obvious ventral streaks removes several 
others. Ultimately, the conspicuous white eye crescents are the most useful 
features for identifying the warbler in the photograph. Only one warbler in 
North America possesses the combination of conspicuous eye crescents and 
prominent wing bars—^Northern Parula (Parula americana). Thus, the markings 
on the sides of the upper breast are the outer edges of the reddish and black 
bands that cross the breast of the male Northern Parula. The male in the picture 
is attending young in a nest that is apparendy made of burlap.

Northern Parula Photo by Ralph Laurence, Courtesy o f MAS.
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Can you identify this bird?
Identification will be discussed in next issue’s AT A GLANCE.

We give avid birders something 
few binocular and 
telescope stores can.
Help.

We at the F.C. Meichsner Co. don't just 
folk to our customers about optical equip­
ment. We listen to them, too.

And when you've been listening to 
people for 72 years, you can't help but 
learn a thing or two.

Like what birders want in a pair of binoculars- 
and what they don't.

So when you're about ready for a new spot­
ting scope, binoculars, or repairs on equipment 
you already own, give us a call.

We accept most major credit cards, and we'd be happy 
to let you do most of the talking.

f t  F.C. Meichsner Co.
182 Lincoln St., Boston, M A  02111 
(617) 426-7092


